
From: Wittig, Wesley
To: Wittig, Wesley
Subject: FW: Creating a Safer Texas Grant Application
Date: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 12:52:44 PM

 

From: Mikisha Hooper <mhooper@TCFV.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 2:49 PM
To: Bridges, Chad <Chad.Bridges@fortbendcountytx.gov>
Cc: Molly Voyles <mvoyles@TCFV.org>; Tierney Rose <trose@TCFV.org>; Samantha McWhinney
<smcwhinney@TCFV.org>; Seetha Kulandaisamy <skulandaisamy@TCFV.org>
Subject: Creating a Safer Texas Grant Application
 
Good afternoon, Chad,
 
Molly shared with me that you reached out about the status of your grant application through
TCFV’s Creating A Safer Texas Grant. We appreciate your patience through our process of reviewing
applications and determining how best to allot the available funds as fairly and effectively as
possible. We have made some determinations based on the needs of the communities and the
proposals of the agencies that have applied.
 
Given the information provided in your application, we should be able to assist your agency with a
final award amount of $4,000. We believe that the intended use stated in your proposal will be most
beneficial to survivors given the timeline of expenditure that we are operating within and the
amount of funding at our disposal. Please remember that these funds must be used by Wednesday,

March 31st, 2021.
 

-          Please confirm that you can adjust your original budget items to expend an award of
$4000 before March 31st, 2021.
 

In order to finalize this award determination, we request your response and written acceptance by
Monday, February 8, 2021. If we do not receive an answer by this time, we will continue reviewing
other applicants to reassign available funds.
 
Thank you again for ensuring this funding is utilized to enhance services to family violence survivors
in our collective effort to create a safer Texas. We look forward to receiving your response by this

coming Monday, February 8th and working with you these coming months. If you have any further
questions or concerns, please reach out to us.
 
Many thanks,
Mikisha
 
Mikisha Hooper (she/her/hers)
Family Violence Services Manager
Texas Council on Family Violence
512-685-6211 (office) | mhooper@tcfv.org
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I stand with survivors and submitted a Purple Postcard. Join me & complete one today:
https://tcfv.org/purple-postcard/
 
 

CAUTION:
This email originated from outside of the organization. 'mhooper@tcfv.org' Do not click links, open
attachments, or respond unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please
forward suspicious emails to the IT Service Desk.
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